
                                
                       
 
 

Foundation Stage Unit - Autumn term 2015 
 

 
Dear Parent, 
 
It has been lovely to welcome lots of new children into the Foundation Stage Unit (FSU) this 
term. If your child is new to the FSU and you are wondering why he or she is known as a 
‘Squirrel’, this is simply to differentiate them from the Reception age children in the FSU 
who are ‘Owls’! Whether they have joined this term or are returning from last term, all of 
the children are settling into the routines and enjoying playing and learning together.  
 
One big change this term is that the FSU is now open all day. Sessions are 9.00 to 12.00, 
12.00 to 3.00 and 3.00 to 3.30. Please speak to Mrs Nash if you would like to book your child 
into an afternoon session.  
 
The children have a snack and milk mid-morning. At present, we regularly have plenty of 
fresh fruit being delivered so there is no need to provide this. If you would like to provide an 
alternative healthy snack for your child, then put it into a box for them. Please do not send 
nut products. Fruit is given to the children every afternoon when they sit down and have 
‘fruit time’ with the Reception children. Please be aware that we do have children in the FSU 
with particular food allergies. We cannot therefore provide opportunities for children to 
share food such as birthday treats. 
 
Lunch Club is now part of the second session between 12 and 1 o’clock. Packed lunch boxes 
and named water bottles should be put on the FSU trolley at the front of school. School 
lunches can be ordered for a small charge via the office, and these are brought into the FSU 
for the children to eat with their friends in Lunch Club. 
 
The broad themes for this half term are ‘All About Me’, ‘Food and Harvest’ and later in the 
term, Christmas. As always, we endeavour to follow the interests of the children, and further 
activities and provision will be planned as a basis for their learning in the Early Years 
Foundation Stage (EYFS). Developing the children’s communication and language skills is an 
important part of what we do in the FSU and we regularly plan activities that focus on the 
areas of listening, speaking and understanding. Do not hesitate to speak to your child’s key 
person or myself if you require further information on how to support your child or to let us 
know what your child has been doing at home. 
 
With best wishes, 
 

Helen Penney 

 
Mrs Helen Penney 
EYFS Teacher 
 



 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 


